se-+ Carrickmannon
Primary School

Open Night

Monday 6" December 2021
6.30pm —8.00pm

Carrickmannon Primary School will open the doors to all prospective parents
wishing to enrol their child in the 2021-22 academic year. It will be an
opportunity to see around the school, meet the staff and gain an insight into the
ethos of the school and its achievements.

Ij you are unable to attend on this date please call Mrs Lennon and arrange a time
that would suit for you to visit.

Tel: 028 9752 8713
/7 Carrickmannon Road, Ballygowan, BT23 6JJ




